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Sex change operations are irreversible. The QLD government’s new transgender law means that
 doctors will be forced to support their patient’s request for a sex change, no matter how young or old
 the patient is.

If you support this law, you will be responsible for leaving countless boys and girls unable to every
 have children. You will be responsible for countless women who will never be able to breastfeed.

The consequences of this bill are permanent and irreversible.

Please, reject this dangerous new law.
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